[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs][bookmark: _GoBack] 



Tuesday, 24th June - Year 6 Swavesey English Visitor @9am

Thursday, 26th June – Reception Class Vision Screening.

Friday, 27th June – PTA FenHill Disco & NON SCHOOL UNIFORM Day. 
· KS1 - 3.20pm-4.30pm - Sign up required (as per PTA Comms).
· KS2 - 4.45pm-6pm - Pay on the door, No sign up required.

Wednesday, 2nd – Friday 4th July – Year 6 PGL

Saturday, 5th July – Fenstanton Village Summer Fair

Tuesday, 8th July – Sports Day (10th July Reserve Day if we have bad weather).

Saturday, 5th July - Fenstanton Village Summer Fair

Tuesday 15th July -Year6 performance @ 6.00pm

Summer Term Closes - Tuesday, 22nd July

Swimming payments
Thank you for the contributions so far towards the swimming coach transport for Year 5 & 6. Any further payments towards the swimming coach transport would be amazing. We would be very grateful for your support and any further contributions received via the School Gateway app.
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Dear parents/carers,
We have been busy in school with some statutory assessments this week. In Key Stage 1, children have been having their ‘Phonics Screening’, which is part of their early reading journey. The Phonics Screening check, records the children’s ability to recognise and read graphemes accurately. Meanwhile, in Year 4, children have completed the Multiplication Tables Check this week. This is a 25-question check of the children’s times table knowledge. We hope to be able to share results from these assessments with parents and carers as part of the end of year reports.
You will see from the diary dates section below, that the FenHil Festival is coming up on Friday 27th June. This is another PTA event and I am sure it will be well-supported. This day will be a non-uniform day for pupils. Our PTA will also be an important part of The Big Village Fun Day on Saturday 5th July at school. We hope to see lots of you on site for that one!!
We wrote to you on 23rd May with information about our Art Exhibition, taking place in school next Thursday, 19th June. Children will have the opportunity to view the exhibition during the school day, with the community invited to attend in the hall after school. The children’s artwork should be brought into school on Wednesday 18th June to be displayed in the exhibition. We look forward to seeing you there!
With best wishes for the weekend, from Richard Martin and all of the team in school.
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